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November 1, 2024 

 

RE: Lone Pine Telecommunication Tower Project - Cancellation 
 
In June 2024, ATCO Electric Ltd. (ATCO) sent you information about the proposed Lone Pine Telecommunication 
Tower Project (the Project). The Project included installing a new telecommunication tower within the proposed 
Dry Island 1027S substation as part of the Lone Pine Wind Farm Project. This letter provides you with updates on 
the status of the Project. 
 
ATCO would like to inform you that the Project is not proceeding, at this time. In addition, the Alberta Electric 
System Operator (AESO) has cancelled the system access service request for the Project. Please see the enclosed 
AESO Stakeholder Update – Project Cancellation for more information. 
 
If you have questions about the cancellation of the need for the Project, please contact the AESO at 1-888- 
866-2959 or at stakeholder.relations@aeso.ca. 
 
If you have any questions or comments regarding the cancellation of this Project, please contact me at your 
earliest convenience. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

John Naughton 
Planner, Lands 
ATCO Electric Ltd. 
Toll Free: 1-855-420-5775 
E-mail: consultation@atcoelectric.com  
 

Enclosed:  
 AESO Stakeholder Update: Project Cancellation  

 


